
From: Tyler Bailey
To: Ryan McMonigle; Wes Ward
Cc: Tom Kittredge; Jason Asbury
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC License Amendment - Request for New RSO Contact Information
Date: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 2:00:13 PM

Good Morning Mr. McMonigle,

Please see the below information as requested.

New TERRADON RSO
Wesley Ward
Field Services Project Manager
Phone: 570-396-9229
Email: Wes Ward <wes.ward@terradon.com>

Thanks,

Tyler Bailey
Field Services Division Lead

Mobile://304.419.1388
Web://terradon.com

Notice of Confidentiality: This e-mail and any of its attachments may contain proprietary information, which is
privileged, confidential, or subject to copyright belonging to TERRADON Corporation. This e-mail is intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-
mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or action taken in relation to the contents
of and/or attachments to this e-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copy of this e-mail and any
printout.

-----Original Message-----
From: Tom Kittredge <tom.kittredge@kanawhastone.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 9:28 AM
To: Ryan McMonigle <Ryan.McMonigle@nrc.gov>
Cc: Mike Sword <mike.sword@terradon.com>
Subject: Re: NRC License Amendment - Request for New RSO Contact Information

Mr. McMonigle:

I am copying Jason Asbury, our Vice President, on this email.  Jason, can you provide requested contact
information, per the below email?

Best,
Tom

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jul 29, 2025, at 9:12 AM, Ryan McMonigle <Ryan.McMonigle@nrc.gov> wrote:
>
> McMonigle
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